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Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 11 Leavers' Day Arrangements

As we approach the end of the school year, we will be celebrating the time your child has spent at St
Michael's Catholic Academy. The current Year 11 have been truly outstanding, and we will miss them very
much.

Accordingly, on Friday 20 June 2025 we are holding a special leavers Mass and Assembly at St. Mlichael's.
This event is just for the students in the year group. This is a chance for both students and staff to come
together, to say goodbye to the year group and wish our students well as they progress onto the next stage
of their life journey. A buffet lunch will be provided, which has generously been donated by Gold Leaf
Catering. There will be an opportunity for students to share memories, have shirts signed and take
photographs with their peers and staff.

The day will be as follows:
11.15am Students should arrive at school.
11.30am Leavers' Mass Fr. Mark Millward will be the celebrant
12.15pm Buffet lunch, very kindly donated by Gold Leaf Catering
1.00pm Leavers' Assembly, with subject and special awards.
3.45pm Outdoor signing of shirts and refreshments for Year 1 1 students and any parents that might

want to join us.

On Wednesday 25 June we have the Prom at Hardwick Hall Hotel, which will formally mark the end of your
child's student career here at St. Michael's. Please can we ask that students arrive at Hardwick Hall Hotel
from 6.15pm onward. Parents are very welcome to take photographs outside the venue, but we would ask
that you leave by 7.00pm so that our Year 1 1 students can start to enjoy their big night together. Parents
should return to collect students at 11.00pm; no student will be allowed to leave without an agreement for
who is coming to collect them in place.

As the examinations begin to draw to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every
one of the year group for their maturity and conduct during this time. They are a credit to you and the school.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Humble
Headteacher
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